
Outdoor Recreation Complex at Foss 

Reminders for all parents, guardians, players & coaches 

We have just a few reminders for the Round Robin tournaments and facility 

use at the Saco Foss Road Fields.  

 We share our facility with the Saco Transfer Station which is in fact open 

on Saturdays. This means that we need to be aware of the areas 

designated for waste dumping and the traffic using these areas.  

 We have 3 large parking lots and certain roadsides designated for all 

soccer traffic, so please abide by all parking signs.  

 Foss Road is also a residential area. Just a reminder that the speed limit 

coming into the facility is 25mph, and once in our facility, it is only 

15mph.  

 There are multiple Porta-Potty toilets available to the public, and these 

are noted on the field map.  

 Our concession stand will be open during the tournament hours. There is 

a variety of snacks and drinks to choose from, such as pizza, French fries, 

candy, Gatorade, and much more! (Cash & checks only) 

We hope you enjoy your time at the Outdoor Recreation Complex at Foss 

Road. 

Thank you! 

The Saco Parks & Recreation Department 

 


